

St Giles Newsletter

VALUE - COURAGE

12th January 2018

Happy New Year!

Dear Families.

Firstly, I would like to say Happy New Year to you all and I hope that you had a magical Christmas – even though it already seems an age ago.

All the children have returned to school looking exemplary in their uniform and have had an excellent week. Year 5 and 6 have really enjoyed themselves at Robin Wood and I'm sure will need the weekend to get over the exciting activities they have been undertaking.

Outdoor Equipment

I have been approached by parents regarding the donation of unwanted outdoor equipment that the school could use at breaks and lunch times.

We would always welcome the donation of outdoor equipment – or board games for the breakfast club. So if you are having a spring clean after Christmas and have some skipping ropes, hula hoops etc. that you could provide, we would be more than willing to take them from you.

Have a great weekend!

Mr Grace

Indoor Shoes / Pumps

Between now and the end of the half term holiday we will be phasing out pumps. Some classes have already made the decision for pupils to stay in their shoes all day. Please do not replace any pumps as after the February half term they will no longer be required.

Skinner Lane Closure

The railway bridge near school will be closed on Monday 15th January from 8:00am - 3:00pm. Please take this into consideration when you are travelling to and from school.

Mrs Henderson

There will be no crossing lady on the afternoon of Tuesday 16th January. Please take extra care when going home.

Headteacher Award Winners

Back next week!

